Non-Select Letter - After Interview
(THIS MUST BE PRINTED ON DEPARTMENT LETTERHEAD)
DATE
Name
Address

address

Dear M__________:
We want to thank you for taking the time to apply and interview for the __________ position with the Department of _________________________.  This phase of the interview process has now been completed and I regret to inform you that you were not the candidate selected for the position.

 (* for Veterans that were not selected after interview you MUST add the following:

The State of Maine is an employer that is committed to providing qualified veterans opportunities to compete for jobs in State Government.  If you are interested in receiving guidance on other State of Maine openings for which you may be qualified to apply, please contact the Bureau of Human Resources at (207) 624-7761 or visit their website at www.maine.gov/bhr.)

Thank you again for your interest and we encourage you to apply for any future vacancies within the Department.  Please visit www.maine.gov for a full list of job vacancies in Maine State Government.  
Sincerely,

Name
(your title)
cc: 
Noreen Hart, NRSC HR Generalist
